
July 2, 2008

The Honorable Alfred W. Speer
Clerk of the House of Representatives
State Capitol
Baton Rouge, LA  70802

Re: House Bill No. 937 by Representative St. Germain
Veto Message

Dear Mr. Speer:

House Bill 937 would require a referendum election to permit a live horse racing facility and slot
machine gaming at a facility in Iberville Parish. I am opposed to this legislation because it
contemplates the expansion of gaming. 

For this reason, I have vetoed House Bill No. 937 and hereby return it to the House of
Representatives.

Very truly yours,

Bobby Jindal
Governor
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